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For Immediate Release: Monday, May 24, 2021 

 
Cayuga County COVID-19 Situational Update as of 4:15pm 

 
New Cases 
Friday, May 21, 2021 – five new cases admitted 
 
Saturday, May 22, 2021 – nine new cases admitted 
 
Sunday, May 23, 2021 – three new cases admitted 
 
Active Cases in Mandatory Isolation 
70 Mandatory Isolation 
 
Confirmed Cases – total since March 18, 2020 
There have been 6,194 cases of COVID-19 in Cayuga County. 
 
Hospitalizations 
There are 3 COVID-19 related hospitalizations at Auburn Community Hospital.  
 
It is important to note that the hospitalization numbers that we report on reflect those residents at 
Auburn Community Hospital and does not include those hospitalized in other hospitals in our 
region. Those who have been hospitalized and continue to be experience a wide variety of 
symptoms, some who are severely ill.  
 
Deaths 
There have been 89 total Cayuga County deaths related to COVID-19 
 
Additional Information:  
COVID-19 vaccination clinics are available at various sites around our county and at the state 
Fairgrounds.  To find a location convenient for you link www.vaccines.gov   
 

 
 

http://www.vaccines.gov/

